KEEP CHRISTCHURCH BEAUTIFUL — DRAFT ANNUAL REPORT AND REMITS

Officer responsible Author
Waste Minimisation Officer Ingrid Le Fevre, DDI 371-1832

The purpose of this report is to seek the Council’s approval of the Draft Keep Christchurch Beautiful
Campaign’s Annual Report (tabled), Napier City Council’s remit to the Keep New Zealand Beautiful
Society (Inc) 2001 Annual General Meeting in February proposing to wind up the Society
and a further remit from Keith Rowling of Morrinsville proposing the amalgamation of Clean Up New
Zealand with Keep New Zealand Beautiful

In particular the Campaign would like to draw attention to the programmes carried out during the year,
the appointment of Councillor Carole Evans as a government representative to the Keep New Zealand
Beautiful Society’s Board, the forthcoming Annual General meeting and remits to that meeting.

Recommendation: 1. That the draft Keep Christchurch Beautiful Campaign Report be
received.

2. That the Council not support the Napier City Council remit but instead
support a proposal for the Clean Up New Zealand Trust and the Keep
New Zealand Beautiful Society combining into one umbrella
organisation.



Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


